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Wednesday 2nd October 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers,   

It’s Harvest time again!  As we had our special whole school Harvest Festival celebration 
assembly with Amy from the Doncaster Religious Education Team early this year, we didn’t 
have time to ask for donations.  

Therefore, could we kindly ask for donations of both savoury and sweet, tinned, dry, fresh 
foods and carrier bags to be sent in now. This will then be collected by Thorne and Moorends 
Town Council to help members of our community who need extra support. Helping the local 
food bank will be our way of giving something back to our community.   

Every item is greatly appreciated by the volunteers at our local food bank, who don’t just 
provide food but also advice about other ways to get help if you need it. If you are finding it 
difficult to make a food donation this year, they would also appreciate ‘bags for life’, to pack 
food parcels in.   

You may start bringing your contributions in from today until Monday 14th October, however 
can any fresh food please be brought in on Monday 14th October.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Miss L. Jackson  

Leader of Religious Education 

 
 


